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[Please remember, this is an external email]

Confirmed.  Please make the RAI response an unofficial response.
 
I look forward to coordinating additional concerns with both Carolyn and Morgan once they have
reviewed what was resubmitted.
 
Thanks,
 
Dennis Shultz, P.E.
954.522.1004 (Office)

241 Commercial Blvd.
Lauderdale-By-The-Sea, FL  33308
www.flynnengineering.com
 

From: Walker, Rich <rdwalker@sfwmd.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 1:33 PM
To: Dennis Shultz <DShultz@FlynnEngineering.com>
Subject: RAI Response 200812-4045 Jonathans Landing
 
Dennis-
 
I spoke to Morgan Reins, and she and Carolyn McCreedy both agree that making this an unofficial
response through the holiday week would be good. They are starting to review what you have
submitted and are running into some issues that they will need to be clarified.
 
Could you respond to this email that you would like to make the RAI response unofficial, or submit a
letter to the application stating it was an unofficial response?
 
We can schedule a meeting after Thanksgiving to discuss the information that was provided.
 
Sincerely,
 
Rich
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